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Perreault Matt

From: Sarah Brandl <walker_paws@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 3:00 PM
To: Rep Doherty
Cc: HED Exhibits
Subject: SB 1002 and SB 1002 Work Session

Good afternoon Mrs./Ms. Doherty, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the importance of allowing tutors in public schools before and after school. I have a daughter 
who is dyslexic and we pay $65 an hour twice a week for a dyslexic tutor since currently there is no support in schools for 
dyslexic students. We live in the Lake Oswego School District and used to be able to have our tutor meet at the school so 
that my daughter could be tutored before school or even right after school if necessary. Since the policy has changed to 
not allow tutors in schools I now go into work late twice a week.  
 
You see, a student that is hard working and bright should not have to tutor at 6:30 or 7:30 at night when the hour tutoring 
session could happen at a more optimal learning time of the day.  
 
 
I would like to request that SB 1002 be scheduled for a work session. Please do not let this bill slip away! Your 
constituents are asking you to represent their needs and it is your duty to listen and take action.  
 
 
Thank you very much,  
Sarah and Jesse Bolling 
Lake Oswego School District Parents 
 
 
 
 


